
There will be traffic restrictions during
Children’s Day
We would like to inform you that on Sunday, May 28, as part of the Children’s Day, transport traffic will be closed.
From 10.20 to During the 11.10 festive procession, the Great Avenue will be closed to traffic from the Great Square to the Children’s Town (at the intersections with Ganību Street, Lielo

Dzirnava Street, Saules Street, Liepājas Street, Meža Street, Katoļi Street, A.Pushkina Street, J.Poruka Street and Kroņi Street ).

From 10:00 a.m. to At 15:00, the parking lot of the Children’s Village at the main entrance and the adjacent section of the street from Vasarnīcu Street, as well as J. Poruka Street from Liela

Prospekt to Pētera Street, will be closed to traffic.

See the traffic restriction plan HERE.
Sorry for the inconvenience!

https://kulturascentrs.ventspils.lv/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Transporta-kustibas-ierobezojumi_Bernu-svetki_28.05.2023.pdf

